## U.S. Department of Justice



Federal Bureau of Investigation

In Reply, Please Refer to File No.

FBI Academy Quantico, Virginia 22135 March 18, 2011

Mr. Justin M. Paperny

Dear Mr. Paperny:

On behalf of the New Agents' Training Unit (NATU), I would like to express our appreciation for your participation during Enrichment Night at the FBI Academy, Quantico, Virginia, on March 15, 2011.

Your presentation on "Denial and the White Collar Offender" was excellent and received many favorable comments. The quality of the presentation was brought to my attention by many of the New Agent Trainees (NATs) who advised that the presentation was informative and practical.

The NATs were extremely impressed with your willingness to share your story and the lessons you learned. They were also appreciative of your willingness to stay afterwards to speak to the NATs who wanted more information.

The dedication and commitment that you bring to your work was clearly demonstrated.

We look forward to having you participate in future Enrichment Nights at the FBI Academy.

Sincerely yours,

his m'c

Eric McCraw Acting Unit Chief New Agents' Training Unit